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To Whom It May Concern, 
	 I am writing this letter to express an interest in your current availability for an Art Teacher. I have 
enclosed a copy of my resume for your consideration. I am currently working on a Bachelor of Art in 
Fine Art from Harding University and will graduate in May 2018. My studies at Harding as well as other 
life experiences have prepared me for a teaching position at Ouachita Christian School.
	 I feel that my past experiences have molded me into the type of person who is motivated and 
excited to help children learn to be passionate about art and school. While I have not yet held a teaching 
position yet, I believe that I will add value to your current teaching staff and construct a fresh environ-
ment that will promote creativity and increase the students’ knowledge and appreciation for art.
	 I am available for an interview anytime this year. I look forward to meeting with you for a chance 
to interview for a position. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Kaeli Miller


